
 

 

Dear Resident,   

  

Your building has joined Compost Collective 

  

The Compost Collective program supports residents living in apartment buildings 

and houses to compost with other households.   

Council provides support through:  

• Delivering free kitchen benchtop bins, compost bins and aerators for 

composting  

• Helping to set up the compost bin  

• Providing an education session on-site and ongoing support  

• Delivering educational materials such as composting guides  

Residents are encouraged to:  

• Use and maintain the compost bin/s   

• Help to educate and motivate other residents or neighbours wishing to join the 

project  

If you would like to receive a free kitchen benchtop bin to start composting or have 

any questions about the program, please email: 

Rethink.Waste@innerwest.nsw.gov.au  

  

Sincerely,   

Rubi Ortiz  

Resource Recovery Officer-Organics  

Resource Recovery Planning  

  

Inner West one step closer to zero waste 

 


